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25th May 2022 
  
Dear Parents and Carers of Reception children,  
 
As you know we are visiting Littlehampton as part of our Summer 2 themed learning ‘Do you like 
to be beside the seaside?’ 
 
Just to remind you, your child will need to be at school at 8.40am to help us to make the most of 
our day at Littlehampton. Please also remember that the coach will arrive back at school at 4pm. 
Parent helpers please meet Mrs Covey under the shelter in the outdoor area at 8.40am (please do 
arrive on time to go over the risk assessment and the plan for the day, thank you.) 
 
Please ensure that your child has a bottle of water, sun cream (high factor) applied before school 
and a sun hat. We are hoping that the weather will be good; if not please pack appropriate clothes 
for rainy weather including a light weight coat or jacket.  
 
For this trip, children will be expected to wear a pale blue polo shirt and a school jumper. To 
ensure children are comfortable and in appropriate clothing they can wear any shorts or trousers 
from home depending on the weather.  They will also need to wear a pair of comfortable shoes, 
such as trainers (no flip flops). When getting your child ready in the morning, please ensure that 
they have their swimming costume on underneath their clothes to enable easy changing when we 
go for a paddle in the sea! (The water is very shallow but the children will need to wear a swimming 
costume.)  
 
Please Note: 

• If you did not request a school lunch by the deadline (24th May) please ensure your child 
brings a packed lunch with them 

• Your child will need a suitable bag (rucksack) to carry their belongings in (please do not use 
their PE bag. Some children were really struggling with the long straps at the farm.) 

 
Your child will need: 

Sun cream (high factor) to reapply if needed 

Sun hat 

A pair of sensible beach shoes with straps to get changed into that can get wet e.g.  jelly shoes, 
sandals. 

Change of underwear  

Beach towel 
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Water bottle 

Packed lunch (if bringing one from home) 

A bucket and spade (optional) 

 

PLEASE NAME EVERYTHING 

 
Thank you for your support,  
 
The Reception Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


